
 

 

Update for Area Boards - March 2015 

Support for unpaid carers 

On behalf of Wiltshire Council, Healthwatch Wiltshire (HWW) has agreed to independently facilitate an 

engagement project looking at support for unpaid carers.  The aim is to understand whether the services on offer 

are meeting the needs of carers, and specifically what services would make the most positive impact to carers 

who require immediate support. 

 

HWW will work with specialist voluntary sector organisations where appropriate, to engage with their members 

and service users.  HWW will then collect together all the feedback it receives and produce a report that will help 

with the decision making process.  The project is likely to finish in June.  If you would like us to come to your 

community area about this then please get in touch.   

 
New health & social care information website “Your Care Your Support Wiltshire”  

HWW, in partnership with Wiltshire Council, Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group, and the local voluntary 

sector, is developing a new health and social care information website for the public and professionals in 

Wiltshire.  The information will include a directory of:  

 Health, care and community-based services 

 Voluntary sector groups 

 Self-help groups 

 Social clubs 

 

If there is any information that you feel should be included on the website, then please let us know, or if you 

belong to an organisation, community group or service that would like to be listed, do get in touch with us.  

 

Consultation on specialist dementia hospital care in Wiltshire  
 
HWW independently facilitated the consultation on the permanent location of specialist dementia hospital care in 
Wiltshire.  We reached a lot of people through the process.  People said that the quality of care should be the 
first priority rather than location.  In particular, people living with dementia felt strongly about this. There was 
broad agreement about the benefits of having a specialist service in one location if this would help ensure high 
quality. The report is now available for everyone to read http://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/consultation-
specialist-dementia-care.  
 
Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group has now made its decision about where the hospital care will be 
permanently located.  It will be at Amblescroft South, Fountain Way, in Salisbury.  You can find the full report 
here:  
http://www.wiltshireccg.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Paper-12-Outcome-of-public-consultation-of-
dementia-specialist-inpatient-beds.pdf  
 

Volunteering with Healthwatch Wiltshire 
 

We are always looking for new volunteers to help fulfil our role as the local 

people’s champion on health and social care.  There is a lot of scope for 

volunteers to get involved in focus groups, surveys, or to help us talk to service 

users.  

If you are interested in volunteering with HWW or would like more information 

please contact us or visit our website http://www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk/

content/join-us 

 

Contact us: 

Tel 01225 434218            

info@healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk 

www.healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk 
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